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Insects have 3 body 
parts: head, thorax, 
and abdomen.

Most insects hatch 
from eggs.

Ants do not sleep at 
all.

There are more than 
3000 different kinds 
of insects.

Houseflies only live 
for one month.

A mosquito flaps its 
wing 500 times a 
second.
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The biggest insect is 
the South American 
Long Beetle which can 
be 25 cm long.

Insects have blood.  
They can bleed and 
their blood clots similar 
to ours.

Some insects can 
walk on water.

Dragonflies and 
butterflies need 
warmth to fly.

Only female 
mosquitoes bite 
humans.

A bee can fly up to 
60 miles in one day.
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The oldest known 
fossil of an insect is 
400 million years old.

An ant can lift and 
carry more than 50 
times it's own weight.

Most bees will die if 
they use their stinger.

A cockroach can live 
without it's head for 9 
days.  Their brain is 
actually it it's body.

Fleas can leap up to 
200 times farther 
than their body length.

Butterflies taste with 
their feet.
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Spiders and centipedes 
are not actually 
insects.

Bees have 5 eyes.

Male grasshoppers 
make noise by rubbing 
their back legs 
together.

Ants sense of smell is 
as good as a dogs 
sense of smell.

Insects are the only 
invertebrates with 
wings.
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Did You Notice...

●  Insects have 3 body parts: ____________, ____________, and 

________________.

●  Most insects hatch from ___________.

● Ants do not _____________ at all.

● There are more than __________ different kinds of insects.

● Houseflies only live for one _____________.

● A mosquito flaps its wings _______ times a _____________.

● The biggest insect is the South American Long Beetle 

which can be _____________ long.

● Insects have __________.  They can bleed and their blood 

clots similar to ours.
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● Some insects can walk on ____________.

● Dragonflies and butterflies need ___________ to fly.

● Only female mosquitoes __________ humans.

● A bee can fly up to ____________ in one day.

● The oldest known __________ of an insect is 400 million 

years old.

● An ant can lift and carry more than _______ times it's own 

weight.

●  Most bees will _______ if they use their stinger.

●  A cockroach can live without it's ________ for 9 days.  Their 

brain is actually it it's _________.

●  Fleas can leap up to ________ times farther than their 

body length.
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● Butterflies taste with their ________.

● __________ and centipedes are not actually insects.

● Bees have 5 _________.

● Male grasshoppers make noise by __________ their back 

legs together.

● Ant's sense of smell is as good as a __________ sense of smell.

● Insects are the only invertebrates with _________.
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